
Selectmen’s Minutes – July 21, 2013

Meeting called to order at 7:10.

Present:   Bill Savedoff, Sukey Heard, Mary McDonald, Linda Warner

Warrant #2 approved for $57,412.93.  Mary reports that the auditors will 
be here the first week in September.  We will need to have the 2012-2013 
Municipal Valuation Return available for the auditors.  
Mary suggests that we ask the Registry of Deeds to email invoice notices 
to Sukey as well as Clerk.

Met with Linda Warner about taking over the Town Clerk position in 
September.

Unanimously approved the appointment of Jason Lang, Assistant CEO 
as Licensed Plumbing Inspector as well.

Sukey will call Bill Swan at IF & W to report that the next Selectmen’s 
meeting isn’t until August 12, so that the next report will not be sent 
until then.

Motion to adjourn at 7:30 approved unanimously.

Sukey Heard


